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March 23, 2020 
	
	

Dear Valued MTJ Sports Customer, 
 
Amid the current and ongoing impact of COVID-19, I want to take a moment to 
announce that MTJ Sports, an Illinois business, is currently impacted by the 
March 20, 2020 State of Illinois Executive Order that all Non-Essential business 
operations must cease to operate except under Minimum Basic Operations 
consisting exclusively with staff members working from home to comply with all 
social distancing orders. 
 
The health and safety of our employees, families, associates, and valued 
customers are of outmost concern and top priority.  
 
I want to assure our valued customers that we will continue to provide every 
possible level of service within the government guidelines and orders in place. 
Areas of our business currently closed are: Field Services and Shipping. We will 
continue to provide general Customer Service, Design, Engineering, Financing and 
Sales Bids/Quotes. We will maintain all communication by telephone, text messaging 
and emails. Contact us via sales@mtjsports.com or by phone: 800-789-1319. 
 
MTJ Sports will continue to monitor the development of the COVID-19 situation 
very closely, and we are taking all appropriate measures and precautions to 
ensure proper action and continuity throughout our operations, and we will 
provide relevant updates from our end as they become available. 
 
Stay healthy and safe, 
 
Mats Jonmarker 
President and CEO 
MTJ Sports 


